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Councillor Keith Lloyd  

ADDRESS:  9 Windsor Terrace   TELEPHONE: 01495 214733 

  Cwmnantygwynt 

  Aberbeeg 

  Abertillery 

  NP13 2DE 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: keithlloyd@caerphilly.gov.uk 

 

ELECTORAL WARD:  Crumlin 

 

PARTY: Plaid Cymru 

 

PROFILE:  
Vice-Chair of the Crumlin Partnership 
Member of Trinant Community First Partnership 
Member of Croespenmaen Resident & Tenants Association 
 

COUNCIL COMMITTEES  

Council 

Licensing Committee 

Planning Committee 

 

SUBCOMMITTEES/WORKING PARTIES/PANELS 

Grants to the Voluntary Sector Panel 

Monmouthshire and Brecon Canal - Crumlin Arm Working Group 

Newbridge Town Centre Management Group 

 

OUTSIDE BODIES AND ASSOCIATIONS 

Friends of Christchurch Aberbeeg 
Friends of Navigation Colliery- Glofa Navigation  
Mid Valleys East Custer Partnership 
 

 



ATTENDANCE 

From May 2013 to May 2014 my attendance at Council meetings was as follows: 

Meeting      No. Attended  No. Held 

Council 9 9  

Planning 9 12  

 

TRAINING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

I undertook the following training and development seminars and courses: - 

 

Area Forum Expenditure    E Voting 

Private Sector Housing    Medium Term Financial Plan 

Common Housing Register    Social Services and Wellbeing Bill 

Freedom of Information and Data Protection  Planning (LDP Review) 

Planning (PINS Presentation)    Planning (The Planning Bill) 

Planning (New Permitted Development Rights) 

 

 

CONSTITUENCY ACTIVITY 

I do not hold formal surgeries, as my constituents prefer to contact me in person by 
telephone and e-mail 
 
Over the last 12 months I undertook the following constituency activity and achieved the 
following positive outcome for my ward 
 
Attended Crumlin & Trinant Partnership meetings and a number of cleaning projects in 

Trinant & Crumlin were carried out. Attended Croespenmaen Residents & Tenants 

Association  meetings.  They were successful in obtaining a grant for a stonewall, & sign for 

Croespenmaen village. Working with a team to clean around the village, this work included 

the drainage work carried out Cherry Gove.  I also attended a public meeting in Crumlin 

regarding solar farm project at Croespenmaen. 

Crumlin successful in having repairs carried out on retaining wall Gladstone Street, Crumlin. 

After a long battle with the Highways department, work was started on a drainage scheme at 

Cwm Nant y Gwynt Aberbeeg. 

Walk about in Trinant, with an Officer from the Housing Department, picking up issues on 

housing matters. 

Reported numerous highway issues and housing matters throughout the year. 

Trinant raised concerns with Chief Housing Officer few years ago about the poor state of the 

defect properties at Pentwyn Terrace, Valley View, and Philip Street, scheme completed in 

May of this year. 

Fighting a campaign to keep the local surgery in Trinant open. 

Sent letters to Local Health Board.   


